
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                     Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                    Email: barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
June 9, 2009 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: APPLICATION FOR AN ACCOUNTING ORDER REGARDING 

VARIANCE AND DEFERRAL ACCOUNTS APPROVED IN EB-2007-0905 
 
Attached please find an application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) for an 
accounting order to address the treatment of the variance and deferral accounts 
approved in EB-2007-0905 for the period after December 31, 2009.  
 
The order is necessary as the Payment Amounts Order issued by the Ontario Energy 
Board assumed that there would be a new payment amounts order effective January 1, 
2010. However, OPG has deferred the filing of its next payment amounts application by 
one year and will apply for new payment amounts effective January 1, 2011.   
 
OPG is also submitting this application on the Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
Encl. 
 
CC: EB-2007-0905 Intervenors (via email) 
 Michael Penny, Torys (via email) 

Barbara Reuber
Director

    Ontario Regulatory Affairs


